From: Web E-mail - City Clerks
Subject: Email - Communication - Kurt Kirchmeier - Speed Limit on McOrmond - CK 6320-1

From: kurt kirchmeier [mailto_]

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 1:24 PM
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: speed limit on Mcormond

Dear members of city council,

I'm just writing to express concern over the decision to increase the speed limit on Mcormand to Fedoruk near
the swale. I recognize that the stretch of road along the swale itself retains its limit of 50km, but given this new
change, it's my expectation that calls for the speed limit along the entire stretch to be increased will only
become more frequent and more fervent now, and that there will be little incentive on the part of drivers to
decrease their speed once they reach the swale without speed cameras there to dissuade them, which essentially
undermines the decision to exclude that area to begin with.

This seems like a short-sighted decision and only serves to reinforce the fact that there should have been a
wildlife corridor included as part of this project to begin with. And please know that for every complaint you
receive from unhappy speeders, there are many and more unexpressed wishes to to keep the wildlife in this
area as safe as possible, and to preserve the swale for future generations of wildlife as well.

Sincerely,

Kurt Kirchmeier



